
Submitter: Daniel Dizney 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3213 

Dear House members, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3213. If there ever was an animal rights bill that anyone 

who cares a whit about animals should be able to get behind I would think this is the 

one. First, cosmetics unlike diseases and food are not necessities by any stretch of 

the imagination. Secondly, there are alternative methods for testing cosmetics. To 

this old man it just seems unconscionable to subject any sentient beings to captivity 

and discomfort for, in essence, the vanity of human beings. 

 

Thank you for your listen. 


